
 

 

 

 

E-Newsletter, June 2023 
 

 

2ND Qtr Civil War Philatelist (CWP) – Now Available On-line 
 

The most recent CWP has been uploaded to the CWPS Website.  It can be reached by 

clicking on this link – Link to Latest CWP 

Note to Bob- this is the link address to use: 

“https://www.civilwarphilatelicsociety.org/civil-war-philatelist-cp/browseable-

confederate-philatelist/” 

You will be required to enter your ID and Password.  If you do not recall your password 

you can “Click” on the “Lost Your Password” button and you will be sent an email to 

reset your password.  If you have questions or have trouble accessing the website 

you can send an email to contact@civilwarphilatelicsociety.org for assistance. 

The printed version of the CWP will be hitting the mail-stream to our members shortly.  
As a reminder, please let us know if you have a change of address or contact 
information so you can be sure not to miss out on society news.  You can do this by 
emailing secretary@civilwarphilatelicsociety.org. 
 
 

Watch the CWPS website at  
www.civilwarphilatelicsociety.org 
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